
 

 
E-News from the Town of Perdido Beach, AL 

January 2017 

NOTICE 
Town Meeting, Saturday, January 21, 2016  -  2:00pm – 4:00pm 

Perdido Beach Volunteer Fire Dept. 

On March 17, 2016, the Town of Perdido Beach entered into agreement with Volkert, 

Inc. to perform a Stormwater Management Plan. The plan is funded through a 50/50 grant 

provided by the Alabama Department of Conservation Naturals Resources-State Lands 

Division and the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA). 

Volkert, Inc. has completed the Stormwater Management Plan study consistent with the 
guidelines of the grant and is ready to present the final plan. 
 
The study included a survey of current drainage; a Level One Wetlands Assessment; Public 
Involvement Meetings and Engineering. Ms. Karman Richardson, P.E., will present the final 
plan and will give a brief overview of each of the drainage basins studied. 

 
*Note: This is a Wetland Assessment only and does not represent an official determination of the absence or presence of Jurisdictional 

Wetlands by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. 

 
You are encouraged to attend this 4th Stormwater Management Plan Town 

Meeting 
January 21, 2016 - 2:00pm – 4:00pm 
Perdido Beach Volunteer Fire Dept. 

 
 
 

Want to know the date and time for the next council or committee meeting  ? 
View the Town of Perdido Beach Web Calendar HERE.  Or from the Town of Perdido Beach website. 
 
ENews 

This ENews mailing is intended for Perdido Beach residents and/or property owners. 

ENews will also be posted on our website. 

Future U.S. Postal mailings may be limited or discontinued. 

  Encourage your Perdido Beach 

friends and neighbors to sign up for ENews ! 

http://www.townofperdidobeach.org/webcalendar/month.php
http://townofperdidobeach.org/index.htm


 
Please do not reply to this message.   Replies to this email address are routed to an 
unmonitored mailbox.  
 

For more information or to make comments, contact: 
 
Town of Perdido Beach 
Attn: Lynn Thompson, Town Clerk  
9212 CO RD 97 
Perdido Beach, AL  36530 
(251) 962-2200 
clerk@townofperdidobeach.org 
 

 

tel:%28251%29%20962-2200
mailto:clerk@townofperdidobeach.org

